
PLANNING PERMIT APPLICATION - 5-9 Wills Street, Korumburra 

ATTACHMENT C - PROPOSED PLAN OF 
SUBDIVISION 





Your ref: 2015/221 

25 August 2015 

Planning Department 
South Gippsland Shire Council 
Private Bag 4 
Leongatha VIC 3953 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Application 2015/221 
5-9 Wills Street Korumburra 

SOUTH O!PPSLANO 
onnr t mU 

25 AUG 2015 

In response to the letter dated 10 August 2015, please be advised that: 

1. Amended site plan with dimensions of the current and proposed crossovers 
and subdivision dimension of the south-eastern boundary, attached. 

2. The Land Capability Assessment is no longer applicable to the property as 
South Gippsland Water has given initial advice that the proposed Lot 1 must 
be connected to the sewerage system. The LCA comments have been 
deleted from the amended site plan. 

Should you require any further information, please feel free to contact me. 

Yours faithfully 

vØ CQo4C 

Denise Trani 
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Proposed Plan of Subdivision 
Scale 1:500 (A3) 
Note: All dimensions are approx 

There are no waterways crossinç 

Proposed Plan of Subdivision 
5-9 Wills Street, Korumburra (PC366757) 
Township and Parish of Korumburra 


